
Montgomery Township 
Police 

To: Planning Board, Attn: Cheryl Chrusz 

From: Sgt. Sean Sullivan 

cc: Case #23022130 

Date: 11/16/2023 

Re: BA-04-23 

 

Case: BA-04-23 

  

Block: 29002 

 

Lot(s): 49 and 50 

 

Applicant: Renard Management, LLC 

 

The site plans have been reviewed.  I see the storage facility will be staffed during certain hours.  
My only suggestion, if it has not already been addressed, is for a security gate, and security 
camera system be in place.  Other than that, there is nothing additional to add from the PD. 
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